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Nov 19, 2011

State Engineer Jason King
NV

Dear State Engineer Jason King State Engineer King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50
biltion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate

iz

Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over S
a huge area. : s
rody 0

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering SO AN
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this .
project. ¥
This is only a bad short term solution and does not solve our long term -
needs as Nevadans. 5o
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Sincerely,

Nicole Gooden
7985 Harbour Towne Ave
Las Vegas, NV 89113-1389
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